## This action item summary is being provided to inform the Boards of the follow-up that has been taken to the requests during April's Reservoir Committee and Authority Board meetings.

Action	Item	Status
1.	Provide AB & RC participants list of NGOs who were invited to participate in the workshops. Include the topics discussed. (Jeff Sutton)	Completed on April 26, 2021.
2.	Send the Reservoir Committee participants the San Bernardino video.	Completed on April 26, 2021.
3.	Sites Project Team to review recent additions of species of concern in the Bay (not the Delta) and determine if their listing, if it happens, would have any impact on the Projects operating criteria. (Jeff Sutton) Provide Bruce with the sources we are using for	CDFW, NMFS and USFWS species of concern have been reviewed and applicable species included in the permitting documents. Any future listing of new species would require assessment at that time based on conditions at the time.
	the Water Quality information that is being used to respond to the WQ concerns the NGO concerns raised. (Bruce Houdesheldt)	Data sent on April 22, 2021.
4.	Quantify the cost of an 18-month delay of project completion (in dollars per AF) as well as identify the risk for interest rate increase with delay. (Fritz)	These items will be presented at the June workshop when evaluating the two work plan options (18 or 36 months).